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          Thank you for faithfully praying for and remembering us
here in Honduras. We hope you all had a great Christmas!  
    
Ministry in the Park
       We received permission from the
mayor´s office to hold two evangelistic
services near the central park. We
were thankful that a good group from
our church came out to participate in
the music, drama, and even preaching.
Various church members also formed
part of our first bell choir.   It was
wonderful to see people sitting around
the park listening to the gospel being
boldly proclaimed through the
loudspeakers and reading the gospel
tracts given to them.

Christmas Day Service
   On Christmas Day, we had a great time of fellowship with our
church people in a special service, complete with a bonfire,
singings Christmas carols, and a gift exchange.
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PRAISE GOD FOR
blessing the Christmas services
held in the park!
the great time of fellowship
during the Christmas day
service!

PRAY FOR
 God to bless and work during
the youth camp.
the process of starting church
membership.
God´s leading in the lives of
Mariela and Eduardo.

GIVE
If God is leading you to give to our
ministry, donations can be made
out to Central Missionary
Clearinghouse at the following link:
https://cmcmissions.org/donate

+504 3271-3597HONDURAN
WHATSAPP

Youth Camp
     Our church is excited to be partnering with Missionary
Asael Briones’ church in Juticalpa to hold a joint youth camp
this weekend. Please pray as we plan the final logistics, and
that God will work in the heart of the young people.  

Church Membership
      We plan to kick off official church membership at the end
of this month along with a baptismal service. Please pray that
God´s people will take their commitment to the church
seriously.

 We are so appreciat ive of  our
intern ,  Mar ie la ,  who has helped

us in the ministry  this  past  year .
She has now moved to spend

some t ime with her  fami ly  before
her upcoming wedding.  P lease

pray for  Marie la  and her  f iancé ,
Eduardo ,  as  they plan their

wedding and seek God´s  wi l l  for
their  l i fe .  


